
Communications Committee - June 4, 2020                                  

• Proposed Ad Hoc Committee evolved from John Merchants idea of educating residents 
about our Reservoirs also known as Lake Calero, Lake Chesbro, and Lake Clementia.  

• John’s proposal includes signage at to be determined areas around the Reservoirs with 
an emphasis on informing  our residents and their guests  on the need to protect our 
water supply and keep it pure. 

• In recent weeks we have expanded our VISION to include the following: 
1. To gather and review information relating to the health and quality of the Reservoir 

water. 
2. To use that information to educate our residents , to re-evaluate and reinforce 

existing rules and restrictions and to determine any additional  actions necessary to 
protect and improve the quality of our water. 

 

Committee Organization 

 Directors Merchant and Butler with the assistance of our Director of Field Operations, Paul 
Siebensohn, will organize topics for review and will invite representatives from our community  
groups and knowledgeable individuals to work with us . 

We also would especially like the assistance and representation of RMA. 

Potential topics in no particular order: 

1. Recreation and Reservoirs 
2. Wild Life/Environmental Habitat 
3. Chemicals 
4. Drainage 
5. Flow and Pumping 
6. Storage 
7. History 
8. Signage 

*This is a process that will take a little time.  We hope when completed we will be able to put 
together a report/review for all to enjoy and use.  

 *If you are interested and knowledgeable about any particular topic  please contact John 
Merchant or Linda Butler at their RMCSD e-mail addresses. 

Discussion and ideas-we need a name for the committee 


